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≪Confirmation of Your “Status of Residence” and “Period of Stay”≫ 

 

Thank you very much for banking with SMBC Trust Bank PRESTIA. 

 

In order to maintain and update customers’ information properly, we have been periodically requesting our 

customers of foreign nationality to kindly provide the current “Status of Residence” and “Period of Stay (Date of 

Expiration)” on their residence cards since October 2019. Your understanding and cooperation are greatly 

appreciated. 

(If you have not been issued a residence card depending on your “Status of Residence”, this confirmation is not 

necessary.) 

Kindly disregard this notice if you have already provided your “Status of Residence” and “Period of Stay”. 

 

1. For Customers Who Opened Their Accounts Before End of September 2019 

We ask customers who have residence cards to provide their “Status of Residence” and “Period of Stay 

(Date of Expiration)”.  

 

2. For Customers Who Have Renewed Their “Status of Residence” or “Period of Stay” 

We periodically confirm your most recent “Status of Residence” and “Period of Stay (Date of Expiration)” on 

your residence card. If there are any changes from what we have on file, please submit the Change 

Request (Others) form. 

 

⚫ If you wish to submit via post, please fill in enclosed “Change Request (Others)” and send it back to us with 

a photocopy of your residence card.  

⚫ If you wish to register at our branch, please bring your residence card (and registered seal, if applicable). 

 

 

 Selling or Buying a Deposit Bank Account Is Prohibited Under the Law of Japan. 

 Selling or Buying a Deposit Bank Account Is Prohibited Under the Law of Japan. 

⚫ If you are not extending your “Period of Stay” and leaving Japan to return to your 

home country or relocating to another country, please close your account before you 

do so. Please cooperate with our measures to prevent unlawful usage of bank 

accounts by closing unnecessary bank accounts. 

⚫ Selling or buying a deposit bank account (i.e., selling or buying a cash card) is 

prohibited under the law of Japan and incurs punishment on both seller and buyer. 

 


